
Dear Parents/ Carers and 
Friends of Whittingham 
Primary School,
Welcome to  our VE Day 
Special. Don’t forget the 
Sumdog Maths National 
Competition has now 
started and is open until 
Thursday.
Please remember to send in 
your responses to our online 
learning questionnaire.
Take care and stay safe.
Belinda Athey - 
Headteacher.
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